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WEBSITE REPORT FOR 2012 A.G.M.

This past year has been relatively quiet in 41 Club terms, but changes have been made to  
our Website as needed.

So many times I have stressed that the site belongs to us all, and we all need to contribute 
to make it better.

A couple of months ago, Derek Johns sent out an email  in which I  asked if  there was 
another 41’er who may be interested in taking on looking after not only the website, but  
also the address book and the emailings to members.

We have a member who is willing to undertake these jobs and he is Alan Nimmo, our 
Immediate Past National President.  Alan has spent some time with me getting to grips with 
what goes on, and I will always be available to help him as needed.

Thank you Alan for your offer and I know that you will make a great job of it all.

For me, this brings to an end some 30 years continuous involvement with 41 National, 
starting with my being elected National Vice President in 1982, through National President,  
I.R.O., Tours Officer and finally web caretaker.  I have thoroughly enjoyed every position I 
have been fortunate to hold, and hope that I have contributed something to this wonderful 
Club of ours.  

I must make mention of all the members I have come in touch with over those  30 years – 
what a great bunch of people you are, and without you, our Club wouldn’t be what it is 
today.  Thank you all for everything.

Finally, I must say a huge “Thank you” to my wife Margaret for her total support over the 
years – without that, my contribution would not have been what it was.

I would wish all those at Hervey Bay a great weekend of fun and friendship, and every good 
wish for the future of 41 Club in New Zealand.

Yours in 41

Peter Butchart June 2012

butchart@compassnet.co.nz
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